
 

PBE/rmc 

2 December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Subject: South Africa Tour 2025 

In order to prepare appropriately for your international flights, we need to collect Advanced Passenger 

Information (API) from each of the individuals travelling on Tour. Here is the website 

link https://edm.englandrugbytravel.com/p/4J21-UED/tours-api-form that parents/carers can use to 

submit their API information. When prompted, please state your Tour group name as Northampton 

School for Boys Rugby Tour South Africa 2025 and booker reference number TSTP141831. We will 

need to share this information with the airline who will in turn pass this information on to local 

government authorities. 

It is important that you complete the submission accurately as per your passport details. Any errors 

may result in entry being delayed or refused, and/or additional costs being incurred. The information 

submitted in the form will be processed securely in accordance with our privacy policy which can be 

found here: https://www.englandrugbytravel.com/privacy-policy/ Should any passports expire before 

or during your Tour, a replacement passport will need to be applied for and a new API form submitted 

with the updated information as soon as it is received. 

The deadline for all API information to be received is Sunday 1 December 2024. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Phil Beaumont  Director of Rugby 

Head of BTEC Sport Rugby Academy 

 

https://edm.englandrugbytravel.com/p/4J21-UED/tours-api-form
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/6yG_COZJAu445JimAz5m?domain=linkprotect.cudasvc.com

